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Ibraham, Sabreena

From: Yvonne Jongejan-Ahmad <Yvonne.Jongejan-Ahmad@sd41.bc.ca>
Sent: April-05-17 11:49 AM
To: Clerks
Cc: 'Dana_m_johnson@hotmail.com'; Lisa Hartman; _DList Stoney Creek Community
Subject: Posting signs for Fun Fair

Dear�Sid�Cleave:�
�
Stoney�Creek�School�is�hosting�a�Fun�Fair�on�May�26,�from�5�8:30�p.m.��We�would�like�your�permission�to�temporarily�
post�signs�on�streets�rights�of�way�to�advertise�our�Fair�and��hang�a�banner�facing�west�on�the�Beaverbrook�Cres.�
overpass.�Your�cooperation�would�be��greatly�appreciated.�
�
Yours�sincerely,�
�
�
Yvonne�Jongejan�Ahmad�
Stoney�Creek�Community�Coordinator�
Stoney�Creek�School�
2740�Beaverbrook�Cres.�
Burnaby.�B.C.�V3J�7B6�
604�837�6850�

CORRESPONDENCE 
2017 APRIL 24

Copied to: 
   City Manager 
   Deputy City Manager 
   Dir. Engineering

NOTE from Director Engineering: 
  
In accordance with the Burnaby Street and Traffic Bylaw and 
Burnaby Sign Bylaw, a motion of Council is required to permit 
the temporary placement of signs on street rights-of-way for 
this event. 
The request is generally supportable and Engineering staff will 
work with event organizers to determine the appropriate 
location and number of signs to be placed on City boulevards 
near the venue.  A banner on the pedestrian overpass across 
Beaverbrook Crescent will not be permitted for safety reasons. 


